
         

                                 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO JOIN THE BRAND-NEW  
SHENSTONE PLAYING FIELDS COMMITTEE? 

To continue to help this much-loved community asset to thrive providing 
outdoor recreational space for young, old & everyone in between (including
our four-legged friends!) we need new elected members to join the 
committee to start September/October. 

The Parish Council will be arranging an EGM as soon as practicable. In 
the meantime, applications are welcome from individuals who feel they 
have the time, energy, skills & interest for this challenge. 
 

If you are interested, please email with an expression of interest &
reasons for applying to admin@shenstone-staffs.gov.uk 

by:  Friday Sept 20th.
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